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Oppose SB429 

As a senior citizen, responsible firearm owner, and a law-abiding citizen I express my 

strong opposition to Senate Bill 429. This bill unfairly restricts the rights of 

responsible gun owners while doing nothing to deter criminals who disregard firearm 

laws. Oregon keeps creating new gun laws that do absolutely nothing to deter the 

criminals who are committing the crimes. Oregon has failed at the court system. Fix 

the court system. Don’t create new laws.  
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